CASCAD

A Place We Call Home

April 10, 2023

Mr. Chandra Ravada, Director of Transportation, Planning and Transit Services
East Central Intergovernmental Association

7600 Commerce Park #9673

Dubuque, 1A 52002

Re: May RPA 8 Board Meeting
Dear Chandra:

This letter is a follow-up to our meeting last week. As you know we are going to be reconstructing the south
part of Highway 136 in Cascade next summer. This project is approximately $2M in cost, of which $800K is
the responsibility of the City. I have attached the draft plans and cost estimate that was prepared by our City
Engineers at MSA and approved by IDOT. Our main contact at IDOT is Anthony Bardgett. We would
appreciate an opportunity to meet with the RPA 8 Board in May to discuss the project and possible funding
assistance. Thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Lisa A. Kotter
City Administrator

SHOP LOCAL, BUY LOCAL



